
Women  for  a  Healthy
Environment  (WHE)  is  a
recipient of a Healthy Homes
Grant  from  the  US
Department  of  Housing  and
Urban  Development  (HUD).
The  goal  of  the  program
supported by the grant is to
help  improve  the  health  of
children  with  a  diagnosis  of
asthma  by  improving  the
health  of  their  home
environments.  WHE  will
identify  and  enroll  homes
within Allegheny County in the
program  to  deliver
interventions  proven  to
improve the health outcomes
of children residing in homes
with  an  asthma  diagnosis.
These  interventions  will
include  home improvements
targeted at reducing exposure
to  triggers  and  allergens.
Concurrent  activities  will
include  educating  families
about green cleaning, ways to
manage asthma, and existing
community resources. WHE is
publishing a notice of intent to
request the release of funds
and is  allowing a period for
public comment. Notices will
be  posted  in  libraries,
government  offices,  post
offices, and on our website.
Contact:  Karen  Cooper,
karen@womenforahealthyenv
ironment.org, 412-404-2872


